
January 25, 2024 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 1/25/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00325-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: Docket No. 20240011-SU, Riverdale Utilities original certificate 

To Office of the Clerk: 

©.uet 
engineering 

This letter is to clarify that Riverdale Utility is only requesting a certificate for the water system at this 
time. The current development plan calls for wastewater needs to be provided for by septic systems on 
individual lots. Riverdale Utility may need to apply for a wastewater certificate at a later date if this 
development plan changes. Thank you for the opportunity to clarify the water certificate submittal. 

Sincerely, 
WET Engineering, Inc. 

w r. s~tr-c-
William T. Smoot, P.E. 
Principal 

Wi 11 i am Digitally signed by 
William T Smoot 
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